
 

 

 

 

Having concluded its 4th edition in 2016, MURAL has been able to position itself 
as the most important urban art festival in North America! We are eagerly 
awaiting the 5th edition that will take place on Saint-Laurent from June 8th to the 
18th. 

The boulevard will be opened to pedestrian traffic only for the 11 days between 
Sherbrooke and Mont-Royal. 

You won’t want to miss the delicious dishes available at only $4 each during Grill 
Saint-Laurent! McKibbin’s, Buonanotte, Diablos, Burrito Shop, Main Deli, Poulet 3 
Pattes Express, L’Gros Luxe and Le Ice & Tacos will be in MURAL’s main zone 
from June 14th to 16th, between 11am and 9pm! This year, we got you covered 
when it comes to appetizers and dessert–look for Maestro S.V.P. and Ripples 
who will also participate in Grill Saint-Laurent 

For those who participate in the street closure (if you’ve filled out a form), a 
participation permit will be given to you in person soon. 



 

 

Every year during our street 
closures, the garbage and 
recycling pick-up schedules 
are slightly different than 
usual. 

Take note that garbage will be 
collected Monday June 12th 
and Thursday the 15th 
between 6am and 8am. 

Please take it outside after 11pm the day before. 

Recycling will be collected on Monday June 12th between 6am and 8am. Please 
take it outside after 11pm the day before. 

If you encounter any problem, please contact the SDBSL at 514-286-0334. 

After having installed 30 
flower boxes on our territory 
last year, we are happy to 
announce that we are 
installing 60 flower boxes this 
year! 

For the 5th edition of the 
MURAL Festival, the New 
York artist Li-Hill will create 

an artistic installation on the old Berson Monuments site. 

 



 

 

 

 

Right in front of the artistic installation we're installing a public terrace 
called “placottoir”. It will be filled with greenery and available for locals and 
tourists to take a break, admire the artwork and eat a snack they've picked up at 
a nearby business and take in the sun! 

 

To insure harmony between 
the boulevard’s nightlife 
clientele and residents in the 
area, we are proud to 
announce that Les Veilleurs 
are coming back!  

This mediation team will be 
on the boulevard Fridays and 
Saturdays between 10pm and 
4am all summer long. 

The Plateau’s Portuguese 
community celebrates our 
neighbourhood’s diversity by 
creating a giant mural for the 
375th anniversary of the city. 

An impressive number of 
1 160 azulejos have been 
installed on the side of 
Azores Home Hardware (on 

Vallières Street). The piece was created by 10 Portuguese artists and will be 
revealed on June 10th!  



 

 

 

 

We are very happy to share 
the news that the STM will be 
extending the 55 line up to 
Henri-Bourassa metro in 
Ahuntsic, as of August 28th. 

This means that the 55 will 
now be another option for the 
customers to reach Saint-
Laurent from the northern 
shore of Montreal. 

Please note that the Tour la 
Nuit and the Tour de l’Île de 
Montréal will respectively take 
place on Friday June 2nd and 
Sunday June 4th.  

Rachel Street will be closed to 
cars between Laval and 
Esplanade Streets. The Saint-
Laurent Boulevard will only be 
accessible to local traffic 

between des Pins Avenue and Marie-Anne Street. 

For information about the circuits and the schedules, go to the following link. 

INFOCIRCULATION 

http://www.velo.qc.ca/en/govelo/Infocirculation-and-roads-closed-to-cars

